
 
 

 
WHITE LION WALK SHOPPERS SURPRISED BY PANTO FLASH MOB 

 

 
 
GUILDFORD Christmas shoppers were in for a surprise on Saturday, November 23, as some 
of the Yvonne Arnaud Theatre cast of Cinderella amused White Lion Walk customers with an 
impressive flash mob. 
 
As Guildford’s Guildhall clock chimed midday on Saturday, Cinderella and her broom swept 
their way through White Lion Walk before spontaneously breaking into dance as the song 
I’m A Believer filled the shopping centre.  Gradually more and more dancers assembled, 
performing a lively flash mob routine to bemused and unsuspecting spectators. 
 
White Lion Walk Centre Manager Steve Cotney said: “The flash mob was fantastic and really 
added some sparkle into the normal Saturday shop. Our customers were thrilled by the 
entertainment and it was fantastic to see so many people supporting the artists from 
Cinderella before the show opens.” 
 
Laura Butler from Guildford’s Yvonne Arnaud Theatre said: “Panto is all about putting on a 
magical, traditional family show for the local community to enjoy, so we were thrilled that 
White Lion Walk gave us the opportunity to get out into the centre of our local community 
and have some Panto fun ahead of Opening Night next week.   
 
“The atmosphere was great, the cast had a ball and shoppers seemed to welcome our 
spontaneous display!” 
 
From 11am to 4pm on Saturday 30th November, shoppers at White Lion Walk will be in with 
the chance of winning a whole host of fantastic prizes including tickets to see Cinderella at 
the Yvonne Arnaud Theatre simply by taking part in an incredible ‘If the shoe fits’ 
competition.   

White Lion Walk Shopping Centre  
40 White Lion Walk, Guildford, Surrey GU1 3DW 

Tel: +44 (0) 01483 506877 Fax: +44 (0) 01483 453829 


	WHITE LION WALK SHOPPERS SURPRISED BY PANTO FLASH MOB

